
Subject: Re: IDL 5.2 reviews?
Posted by davidf on Thu, 29 Oct 1998 08:00:00 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Gwyn Fireman (fireman@magictrick.gsfc.nasa.gov) writes:

>  Now that IDL 5.2 has been offically announced, I'm being asked if we
>  should upgrade.  I have what RSI sent, and the press release - where
>  can I get more information?
>  
>  Okay, you beta testers, spill.
>  
>  You know who you are:
>      David Fanning
>      Robert S. Mallozzi
>      Matt Sheats
>      (who else?)
>  
>  Thanks!

Uh, oh. Let me check that beta test agreement and see if
I am suppose to be talking about this at all. :-(

I just let some beans spill because I think we REALLY
needed unsigned integers and I was thrilled to find
them. :-)

If I get the OK I might chat about the new GUI-builder.
There are lots of things I like about it. And a couple
of things I wish were there but aren't (yet).

Cheers,

David
----------------------------------------------------------
David Fanning, Ph.D.
Fanning Software Consulting
E-Mail: davidf@dfanning.com
Phone: 970-221-0438, Toll-Free Book Orders: 1-888-461-0155
Coyote's Guide to IDL Programming: http://www.dfanning.com/
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